

June 7, 2016

Mai Vang Coordinator for Legislative Hearings City Council Offices 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 Saint Paul, MN 55102

Dear Mai,

Please accept this as our plan to change our existing fence/gate to comply with the recent findings by inspector James Peruca and Building Official Steve Ubl. We will plan on changing out the control of the gate so that it is tied into the building fire alarm controls such as the rest of our exterior doors function. The gate will automatically release and will be open when the building is in an alarm state.

The timeline we are requesting is to have the work planned for and completed in 2017, no later than June 1. We are requesting the time to make this change due to this being an unexpected project and not accounted for in our 2016 operations plan. We are working with Greg Lindquist of Electric Fire and Security to ensure that the plan will meet the city's requirements and it is properly executed within that time line.

Thank you for your time, efforts and consideration of our request.

Corporate Headquarters

1000 West 80th Street
Minneapolis, MN 55420-1000

(952) 948-9500

(952) 948-9570

www.stuartco.com

Sincerely,

Darren Jakel

Darren P. Jakel

Vice President of Building Operations, StuartCo